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MTA BOARD OF DIRECTORS

FROM:
GOVERNMENT RELATIONS DEPARTMENT

LOCAL
On January 5, the Transportation Committee of the Los Angeles City Council voted unanimously to approve the Chief Legislative Analyst’s (CLA) and Department of Transportation (LADOT) reports relative to the City’s efforts to establish a Transportation Zone in the San Fernando Valley.

The CLA and LADOT reports recommend the City of Los Angeles enter into a interim Joint Powers Authority (JPA) with the cities of Burbank, Glendale, La Canada-Flintridge, San Fernando, Agoura Hills, Calabassas, Hidden Hills, Westlake Village and the County of Los Angeles and continue the process of establishing the Zone.  Council Member Mike Hernandez added an amendment requesting City Attorney’s office to assess if the City 

will assume any Consent Decree-related liabilities and how it will impact the zone proposal.

Transportation Committee Chairman Rudy Svorinich, Jr. requested this item to be approved forthwith, which means the item will be scheduled for consideration by the City Council next Tuesday, January 11, 2000, in the City Hall Council Chambers, 200 N. Main Street, at 10:00 a.m.  If you should require further information please contact Wilbur Babb at 213/922-2267.
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